

**TRƯỜNG THCS NGUYỄN NGHIÊM
TỔ KH XA HỘI 2**

**ĐỀ CƯƠNG ÔN TẬP HỌC KÌ I
Năm học: 2021 – 2022
Môn: Tiếng Anh 7**

(continue)

III. Put the verbs into the correct tense, past simple or present perfect.

1. _____ (you/ ever/ be) to the United States ? - No, but I _____ (be) to England and France.
2. When we were in Canada, we _____ (go) skiing almost every day.
3. When _____ (you/ meet) your wife? - 3 years ago.
4. Peter _____ (not phone) yet. I'm still waiting.
5. I _____ (know) Helen since we were at school together.
6. My uncle _____ (live) in Berlin in 1999.
7. We _____ (not see) Beth at Mike's house yesterday morning.
8. Do you like this picture? My uncle _____ (paint) it.
9. Mr. Dass _____ (leave) for New York late last night.
10. Mr and Mrs Grey _____ (teach) French here for over five years.

C- READING :

I. Read the following passage, choose the correct answer to questions.

Vietnamese people may(1)..... to drink at coffee shops or pubs on weekdays(2) their friends after work. Some of them invite their friends to drink at their homes on weekends. In the past, the Vietnamese usually(3)..... home-made alcohol such as “ruou gao” or “ruou de”. Then, they started to drink beer or imported wines. Vietnamese people know about the damage of drinking alcohol, but they still drink. More Vietnamese people (4)..... their free time outside their homes such as cinemas, theatres or coffee shops. The number of places for entertainment has increased in big cities. However, more young people use their free time to study or attend clubs or centers for improving(5) such as communications, presentation and team working.

- | | | | |
|-----------------|-------------|---------------|------------|
| 1. A. go | B. go out | C. go on | D. go away |
| 2. A. for | B. of | C. with | D. to |
| 3. A. drink | B. drinking | C. to drink | D. drank |
| 4. A. spend | B. take | C. come | D. waste |
| 5. A. knowledge | B. skills | C. experience | D. memory |

II. Read the following passage and answer the questions.

Along with jogging & swimming, cycling is the best all-round forms of exercise. It can help to increase your strength & energy, giving you a stronger heart. You don't carry the weight of your body on your feet when cycling. It is also a good form for people with a pain in your feet or your

back. You should start your hobby slowly. Doing too quickly can have bad effects. You should cycle twice or three times a week. If you find you are in pain, you will stop and take a rest.

1. Why is cycling a good form of exercise?

→

2. Why might people with a pain in the back go cycling?

→

3. What will happen if you do too quickly?

→

4. How often should you go cycling?

→

5. What will you do if you find you are in pain?

→

III. Read the following passage and answer the questions.

The Temple of Literature is about 10 minutes away from Hoan Kiem Lake. It was constructed in 1070 under Ly Thanh Tong's dynasty, first to honor Confucius and nowadays to celebrate the doctorates and high rank scholars of Vietnam. In 1076, Emperor Ly Nhan Tong continued the work and built the Imperial Academy as the first university of Vietnam. The Temple is divided into five courtyards. The first courtyard is from the main gate to Dai Trung Gate. The second is with Khue Van Pavilion. The Pavilion symbol is used on all street signs of Ha Noi. The third courtyard is the place where doctorate names were listed on the stone tablets above tortoise backs. The fourth courtyard is dedicated for Confucius and his 72 honoured students, as well as Chu Van An – one of the most famous teachers at the Imperial Academy. The last is also the farthest courtyard is Thai Hoc House, which was used as the Imperial Academy. Thai Hoc House holds a small collection of old – time costumes for students and scholars.

1. Where is The Temple of Literature?

→

2. When and by whom was it build?

→

3. How many courtyards are there in the Temple of Literature?

→

4. What is the Khue Van Pavilion symbol used for?

→

5. What was used as the Imperial Academy?

→

D- WRITING :

I. Rewrite these sentences, so that their meaning stays the same, using the beginning given for each.

1. The tickets to the show are too expensive for us.

- The tickets to the show cost.....
2. Nam is a better painter than Lan.
→ Lan can't.....
3. Charles Dickens' novels attract a lot of children.
→ A lot of children.....
4. Her book is not the same as mine.
→ Her book is.....
5. We can get to the art gallery in half an hour.
→ It only.....
6. Lan's hair is longer than Mai's hair .
Mai's hair
7. My house and your house are not the same.
My house
9. Tam is 1,50 metres, and his cousin is 1,50 metres.
Tam.....
10. I like pork. My sister likes pork.
I like pork
11. Be careful or you'll hurt yourself.
If you are
12. They sell tickets at the gate of the tourist site.
Tickets
13. They built these schools in 2000
These schools
14. A new hospital will be rebuilt next year
They
15. This picture was painted by Mary
Mary.....

II. Choose the sentence which is closest in meaning to the sentence above.

1. My brother likes listening to pop music.
A. My brother is interesting in listening to pop music.
B. My brother is interesting on listening to pop music.
C. My brother is interested in listening to pop music.
D. My brother is interested on listening to pop music.
2. It is very challenging for someone to climb the mountain alone.
A. Someone find climbing the mountain alone challenging.
B. Someone finds climbing the mountain alone challenging.
C. Someone finds it is challenging to climb the mountain alone.
D. Someone find it challenging to climb the mountain alone.
3. This is the first time I have watched "Iron man "

- A. I watched “Iron man ” ago.
 - B. I have watched “Iron man ” before.
 - C. I have ever watched “Iron man ” before.
 - D. I have never watched “Iron man ” before.
4. Ann thinks arranging flowers is much more interesting than bird-watching.
- A. Ann thinks watching birds is more interesting than arranging flowers.
 - B. Ann doesn't think arranging flowers is much more interesting than bird-watching.
 - C. Ann doesn't think bird-watching is as interesting as arranging flowers.
 - D. Ann thinks arranging flowers and bird-watching are very interesting.
5. Phong started to collect old coins five years ago.
- A. Phong has collected old coins for five years.
 - B. Phong has started to collect old coins for five years.
 - C. Phong likes collecting old coins.
 - D. Phong collected old coins five year ago.